


ALABAMA ASSOCIATION OF NURSING STUDENTS (AANS)
Executive Board Meeting- Conference Call 
– January 26th, 2016-
Call to order: Heather Burnette, President
The second January meeting of the Alabama Association of Nursing Students was called to order on 1/26/2016 at 2046 by Heather Burnette, President.
Roll Call: Candice Sanders, Secretary 2047
· Heather Burnette, President
· Emily Walters, Vice President 
· Candice Sanders, Sectary 
· Betsey Poole, Legislative Chair  
· Katie Kaye, Communications Director
· Ashlyn Sharp, Director North 
Those found not to be in attendance were as follows:
· Destiny LaBo, Treasurer
· Katie Brink, Community Health Director 
· Nicole McDougle, Director South
· Mark Reynolds, Faculty Advisor
· Colin Tomblin, State Consultant

As of 1/25/16 Nicole McDougle sent in a resignation letter to be effective immediately.  State has been contacted to have her be taken off the rooster.
Heather Burnette voted to merge the director north and south together at 2049.
Candice Sanders seconded the motion. 
There were no objections.
As of 1/25/16 Kate Brink send in a resignation letter to be effective immediately. State has been contacted to have her be taken off the rooster. 
The position of Community Health director is now open. 
Heather moved to fill the Community Health Director position to be effective immediately at 2051.
Emily Walters seconded the motion.
Heather Burnette moved to vote Amber Hood into the position of Community Health Director.
Katie Kaye seconded the motion.
There were no objections.
Meeting adjourned at 2053.
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